
 
 

 

 

 
 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

09.11.23 
Dear Parents & Carers, 
 
Frimley’s Big Breck Bauble Walk – Friday 8th December 2023 
 

You are invited to join us for Frimley’s Big Breck Bauble walk at 2.30pm on Friday 8th December 2023. The children 
(and staff!) will be donning their favourite Christmas jumpers decorated with as many Christmas baubles as they can 
fit on and will be walking around our school grounds to raise money for our school charity: The Breck Foundation.  
 

Upper and local school years will start their walk at different locations but will then follow the same route around 
the school grounds (top field, across the Astro, through the Science Garden and around the bottom field). The walk 
starts at 2.30pm and will finish at 3.15pm when we will take the children back to class to collect their belongings 
before you are able to take them home. 
 

Starting locations: 
Year 3 & Year 4 next to the P.E shed on the bottom field 
Year 5 & Year 6 in front of the ‘Multi-use games area’ on the top field 
 

Please show your support by sponsoring our walk. Click on this link to our school fundraising page where you can 

make a sponsorship donation https://thebreckfoundation.enthuse.com/pf/frimleycofejuniorschool . If we all donate 

£2 towards the event, we could raise in excess of £600! Just think what we could raise if you managed to get friends 

and family to sponsor as well!  

Please note, in the event of severe weather we may have to rearrange or cancel.   

We look forward to a fun afternoon and hope to raise lots of money for a very worthy cause.  

Many thanks for your support with this exciting fundraising event. Please direct any questions to myself via the 
school office.  
 
Kind regards,  
 
Mrs Ailsa Reehal  
Year 3 Leader 
Computing Lead                                                     
 

https://thebreckfoundation.enthuse.com/pf/frimleycofejuniorschool

